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JiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICQO.

September 14, 1951

Mr. William Hudson
Emperor Oil Company
Electric Building

Ft. Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Hudson:

This will acknowledge your letter of September 8 in
which you request permission for an unorthedox loca-
tion to be granted by me under authority granted in
Rule 104 for a location to be known as Amerada State
No. 1, NE NE Section 24, Twp. 2l South, Rge. 33 Fast,
which well, we understand, is located 990' from the
east and 660' from the north line of Section 24. This
letter will constitute your authority for making this
location,

Very truly yours,

R. R. Spuri'icr
Secretary - Director
RRS:nr
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Oil. Conservation Commission
Box 1545
Hobbs, New Mexico






